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International value

� Previously, many countries had their own, local holidays, 
when people took to the streets and together they 
planted trees and flowers, there by decorate their cities 
and towns. There are instances when initiated actions in 
one country have gained international importance. It 
happened on the occasion of Earth Day. When 
celebrated simultaneously in many countries, it is 
generally accepted. Therefore, the international 
significance of this celebration acquired in 1970, when in 
one day more than 20 million people participated in 
organized worldwide environmental events. Despite this, 
in 1990 the day April 22 was declared as the 
international Earth day. Since it is officially celebrated in 
many countries.



Calling people to protect the environment

� April 22, 1970, Senator Nelson created a group of 
students who called on the population to environmental 
protection and preservation of a favorable climate on 
earth. In consequence the student procession has grown 
into a national movement, first in the USA and then 
spread around the world. Now the festival has 
international significance and is a reminder to day 
environmental catastrophes, that each person can 
contribute to the preservation of the environment on the 
planet and to be responsible for the condition of the 
environment around them. In 2009, the UN General 
Assembly adopted the decision to celebrate April 22 
world earth Day. On this day, the entire population of 
the planet should remember that the Earth is our 
common home, which must be kept in order.



     What will happen to the Earth?

    before        after



Happy Earth day

The land should be protected,

Otherwise protected,

Mountains, rivers and fields —

It's our Land.

Life on it after each hour

So depends on all of us

That taking care of our her

Every day is even more important.

Congratulations on the Earth Day

Take care of our Land,

And it you back

Will protect from various troubles!


